Brian Turco

From:

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 11:56 AM
To: COB_mail

Subject: Ajo Dumpsters

Dear Madam or Sir,

My wife and | own a house on East 3". Avenue in Ajo. We have been there winters for ten years.
It is our understanding that a proposal to place dumpsters by the baseball field exists.

We wish to express our grave concern over the placement in that location. There are plenty

of alternative locations. This is right on the edge of town and is in our view a totally unacceptable
location.

Sincerely, Eric and Patty Shields

Eric R Shields

Managing Director-Investments
Wells Fargo Advisors, LLC

43 So. Broad St.

Norwich, N. Y. 13815
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